
 

Grand Junction, Colorado 

 August 29, 1917 

 

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction convened in regular 

adjourned session at four o'clock p. m., in the City Hall, with 

Mayor Cherrington presiding. 

 

Upon call of roll, the following Commissioners responded as 

present: Cherrington, Rankin, Vorbeck, Holmburg. Absent: 

Commissioner Blackstone. 

 

The minutes of the regular meeting of August 21 were read and 

approved. 

 

David Cohen having made application for a license as pawnbroker, 

it was moved by Commissioner Rankin, seconded by Commissioner 

Vorbeck, that the license be granted upon the approval of the 

proper bond. 

 

The motion carried. 

 

Ben F. Gant made application for a junk dealer's license, and it 

was thereupon moved by Commissioner Vorbeck, seconded by 

Commissioner Rankin, that the license be granted upon the approval 

of the proper bond. 

 

The motion carried. 

 

Moved by Commissioner Rankin, seconded by Commissioner Holmburg, 

that a forest ranger be employed to patrol the Kannah Creek water 

shed for the month of September at a salary of $75.00 for the 

month so employed. 

 

The motion being put, upon call of roll, the Commissioners voted 

as follows: Cherrington, yea; Rankin, yea; Vorbeck, yea; Holmburg, 

yea. 

 

All the Commissioners present having voted yea, the motion was 

declared carried. 

 

Moved by Commissioner Vorbeck, seconded by Commissioner Rankin, 

that the matter of the fulfillment of the lease of the Palmer Park 

tract by Henry Patterson be turned over to the City Attorney for 

action. 

 

The motion carried. 

 

On motion of Commissioner Vorbeck, seconded by Commissioner 

Holmburg, the Council adjourned. 

 

/s/ Charles K. Holmburg 

City Clerk. 



 


